RECEIVED

February 5, 1990 FEB 14 vSO

i, U.
ARTESIA, CelcE
State of New Mexico
0il Conservation Division
P.0O. Drawer DD
Artesia, New Mexico 88201

ATTN: Mike Williams

RE: Reconnection to pipeline
Callaway Fed. #2
Diamond Mound Atoka-Morrow Pool
Sec. 6-T16S-R28E

Dear Sir,

Our records show a disconnect notice sent to your office by
the previous operator, Chevron USA. This letter is to follow wup
the C-104 form sent notifying the NMOCD of the recent change of
ownership to Matador Petroleum Corp and to notify your office of
placing the above captioned lease back into production. This
well was reconnected to El Paso Natural Gas Pipeline Co. on
February 2, 1990 at 3:00 PM at a stabilized rate of production of
1022 mcf/d + 4 bbls condensate. Please update your files to show
this reconnection placing this well back on line.
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H. E. Gene Lee
Agent

Matador Petroleum Corp.
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